
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DECEMBER 2024 
 
 

On behalf of The Black Dirt Company Team, we want to thank you for your support this past year.  
 
Our goal is to always support you, our customers, by providing quality landscape products and 
great customer service. As a seasonal, weather dependent business, we are open year-round, 
however, we will be taking some time to spend with loved ones and come back recharged in the 
New Year.  
 
Our holiday hours are: 
 

Closed December 21, 2024 – January 5, 2025 
 

Reopen January 6, 2025        Hours: 8 am – 4 pm 
 
We appreciate your understanding and wish you a wonderful holiday season.  
 
From all of us at The Black Dirt Company 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


